
CASTLE ROCK TOWNSHIP 
PLANNING COMMISSION REGULAR MEETING 

JUNE 28, 2004 
8:00 P.M. 

 
The Planning Commission of Castle Rock Township held their regular monthly meeting 
on June 28, 2004 at the Town Hall.  Present were Jim Heiman Chair, Dave Nicolai Vice 
Chair, Bob Dubbels Planning Commission member, and Maralee Rother Secretary.   
 
Jim Heiman Chair called the meeting to order at 8:00 p.m. 
 
Discussion was held regarding issues of the Township, including: the anonymous 
complaint received from resident on Albatross Circle regarding the shed being built by a 
neighbor, the application received from Joe Miller for a mineral extraction permit, and 
the situation at the Peterson property.  Discussion was also held regarding the recently 
announced third option for location of the new high school (the Peterson/Empey property 
north of Highway 50 in Empire Township).     
 
Dave Nicolai made a motion and Bob Dubbels seconded to adjourn.  Motion carried 
4 ayes.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Maralee Rother Secretary 
   
 
  
 
 
 
 


